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From:Jane Edwardson
Sent:Sat, 9 Nov 2019 08:04:45 +0000
To:Leamey, Helen
Subject:Support for Application 2019/0366/FUL - New Aldi in Skelmersdale

To whom it may concern,

I have been wanting Aldi to do this for years! I find it impossible to buy more than a 
basket worth from the current Aldi in the concourse as I cannot get my shopping easily to 
my car. I understand and can see that it seems to work for the shoppers that travel by taxi 
as they only have to get to the front and often abandon their trolleys there, but with a car 
and three children dragging the shopping back or pushing the trolley through a shopping 
centre, up a tiny lift out to the car park then taking all three kids back to return the trolley 
is unfeasible. Therefore I travel to Wigan or Standish Aldi for anything more than a 
couple of bits. 

Yours,

Jane Edwardson 

73 De-haviland Way

Skelmersdale

WN86DG


